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These individuals would become MAL™ Phe Red Knights & our “Mission Statement,”
finding six (6) other local firefighters and family TICHIOCTS to form a chapter of their own.
In recent years, we as a board have witnessed an increased influx of chapter members

transferring membership to M.A.L. for a multitude of different reasons,

and most are not because a member moves.

In keeping with the spirit in which the M.A.L. program was conceived the membership brought forward
a By-Law proposal, which was passed at the San Antonio convention a few years back.

That By-Law; Article 2 Section 2:01 II. b. Members wishing to transfer from chapter to MAL,

please refer to this By-Law.



In a nutshell and until convention this report is submitted with a comma and not a period.

Remember, it is YOU that steer this incredible family organization.

My door/phone is always open. By all means please feel free to reach out to me

or any Board Member for that matter with any questions, comments, and or concerns that you may have.

Again, I look forward to seeing all my Brothers & Sisters in Syracuse... Enjoy.

Respectfully submitted,

Spike Ostiguy
RKIF.M.C.
International
Life Member

Massachusetts
413-896-5908



